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From: Paul Harris
Sent: 02 October 2024 18:03
To: Local Plan Review
Subject: King's Lynn & West Norfolk - Main Modifications Part 1 consultation
Attachments: NCC response KLWN Main Modifications Final.pdf
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Dear Sir or Madam

Please find aƩached Norfolk County Council’s comments on the Main ModificaƟons Part 1 consultaƟon.

I trust that the aƩached document is clear. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any
further quesƟons.

Yours faithfully,

Paul Harris

Paul Harris, Strategic Planning Manager
Strategy and TransformaƟon
Growth and Investment

County Hall, Norwich, NR1 2DH
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